
Director, Division of Records & Reporting 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

September 6, 2002 

Dear Sirs, 

I am in receipt of your August 16, 2002 letter. I hereby put on record that I 
hereby object to your application and do not wish either now or in the future to have any 
wastewater service provided to me at 9712 Little Gasparilla Island. 

For any other notices or other information pertaining to this issue please continue 
to send it to Kevin Rosenberger 21 84 Pinnacle Circle South Palm Harbor, FL 34684 or 
contact me at 727-53 5-465 1. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin R. Rosenb&x-----+--” 

cc: Martin S. Friedman, Esq. 


